
Dear Fellowship family, 

 

Grace to you and peace from our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  

 

Your health and wellbeing continue to be the priority of the church leadership and me as 

we continue to walk by faith.  

Therefore, in compliance with the March 25, 2020 “Stay at Home” executive order 

issued by Minnesota Governor Tim Walz; the Fellowship Missionary Baptist Church will 

close for the next two weeks. 

The executive order goes into effect Friday, March 27, 2020 at 11:59 p.m. Our offices 

will close Friday at noon.  

Join me, as I share a Word from the Lord, from my home, each Sunday at 10 a.m. via 

Fellowship’s Facebook live stream https://www.facebook.com/Fellowshipmbcmpls/.  

During these next few weeks, let us pause in the sanctity of our homes and come 

together for prayer–also via Facebook live stream–each Wednesday at 7 p.m. Connect 

with us on your computer, laptop, smartphone, or other device as we pray for the 

following:   

 Healing for all who have contracted this virus or who may be diagnosed with it in 

the future. 

 For medical intervention in the form of a vaccine or cure. 

 For those on the frontlines.  

 Our national, state, county and municipal leaders. 

 Our Fellowship leaders. 

 The safety of the total Body of Christ.  

 For God to send a miracle to resolve all that has resulted from this virus – layoffs, 

schools closing, hospitals filled-to-capacity, over-worked medical staff; social 

injustices, hoarding, or any COVID-19-related thing God places on your heart. 

Please feel free to call me at 612-207-2096 or email at agallmon@fellowshipmb.org. 

Also, the church email FMBCOffice@fellowshipmb.org will be checked regularly.  

You may continue to use Fellowship’s easy giving options: online 

(https://my.e360giving.com/app/giving/fellowshipmb) or Text-to-Give (612-255-7894) . 

Check the consistently updated Minnesota Department of Health 

(https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/index.html) and Center for 

Disease Control (https://www.cdc.gov/) websites and please – follow the steps outlined 

to stay healthy, especially, washing your hands.  
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We remain in prayer for everyone during this challenging time of the Stay at Home 

executive order. 

Although the federal and local governments have not recognized God’s Church as 

essential, we know that our God, “Is”.  

Fellowship, I love you and there’s nothing you can do about it. 

Yours in Christ, 

Rev. Albert Gallmon, Jr. 

Senior Pastor  

 

58) Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let nothing move you. Always 

give yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labor in the 

Lord is not in vain. 1 Corinthians 15:58/NIV  


